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From: Margret 
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 3:50 PM
To: Regional Housing
Subject: 6th Cycle Regional Housing Needs Assessment 

Dear Southern California Association of Governments, 
 
I am submitting the following comments and suggestions on the 6th Cycle RHNA for our region. 
 
~Please revert to SCAG’s original RHNA of 430,000 units by 2029 and reject HCD’s hugely inflated 1.3 million 
determination.  The pro-developer special interest lobbyists must not be allowed to determine housing policy, especially 
since they are failing to take into account the absence of supporting infrastructure. 
 
 ~ Please use  proposed methodology 1 to determine housing needs allocations.  Use of local inputs is the reasonable 
and appropriate way to calculate housing allocations by city. 
 
 ~ Reduce luxury housing targets in favor of low and moderate income housing. 
 
Respectfully, 
Margaret Healy 
Los Angeles 90064 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 




